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Game morning next Thursday 
 

As part of a class treat for working so 

hard this term, we are inviting children to 

bring in a game they would like to play next 

Thursday (our last day of term).  

They can bring in a board game to play with 

their friends if they would like, we have 

lots in school to so don’t worry if you don’t 

want to. Please can children not bring in a  

toy or cuddly toy. 

 

Star Learner 
Pranav is our star 

learner this week for 

always contributing to 

class discussions! 

😊 
 

Information for Parents 

27th March- PTFA school disco 

28th March- End of Spring term; 

1.30pm finish. 

15th April- INSET day 

16th April- Children return to school 

23rd April- School trip to The Lookout 

Discovery centre 

 

Show and tell next week will be 

Green group (Grayson, Ronnie, Arjan, 

Scarlett, Harrison and Ellsee). 
 
 

 

Learning Journey 
Thank you so much to those who made it into 

our Family Learning morning on Monday. The 

children loved working with their adult and we 

hope you all found it really useful.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Something strange also happened this week. 

It looked like something had crashed into our 

Year 1 playground! It was tapped off but 

there were some clues left behind (yellow 

feathers and footprints). After some 

investigating we discovered it was Beegu - our 

alien friend who has crashed into Earth and we 

need to help him find his way home again! 

 

 

 

 

This week we have also started sewing our 

Easter pockets. We are exploring the running 

stitch and really concentrated doing this. We 

will be bringing them home next week. 
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